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This week we had a fantastic Book Week Parade, with a brilliant selection of costumes! 

Our students (and parents!) should be proud of the great designs and effort that went 

into the costumes. Thanks to parents who helped select the two most impressive 

costumes from each grade. 

Next Friday we will hold a Father’s Day Stall, with all gifts costing $5.00. Each class will 

head down to the library during the day to purchase a gift. One gift per child is allocated 

and there may be another gift available at the end of the stall. Please ensure your child 

brings their money in an envelope/bag with their name on it.  

Our Zoo trip and Senior Camp are the following week. Monday 4th September is our 

whole school excursion to the Halls Gap Zoo. From the Zoo, our senior students head to 

camp and return Wednesday 6th September.  

If your child is not attending the Zoo excursion on Monday 4th September, they will need 

to be kept at home, as all staff are on the excursion. If your child is in Grades 3 to 6 and 

not attending Senior Camp on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th September, they attend 

school with the junior students on those days. 

Hopefully we have some warmer weather over the weekend! 

Anthony Tait 

 

 

 

                                                

   

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

TERM 3: 
 

Fri 1 Sept 

Fathers Day Stall 

 

Mon-Wed 4-6 Sept 

Seniors Halls Gap Camp 

 

Mon 4 Sept 

Junior Halls Gap Zoo Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please contact the school 

every day your child is 

away. 

On the Compass Portal 

Phone: 5332 6317 

Email: see above 
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Whole school relay race this morning: 

 

 

 

 Liam won the best hiding place. Can you 

see him? 

  



 

 

 

What a beautiful winters day today!!!! Spring is on the way and just in time as we have begun taking some of our 

learning outside over the last couple of weeks. We have practiced our spelling words in the mining area, and 

practicing our numeracy fluency in the sunshine. The last couple of weeks the Jr Studio have been working hard on 

planning, editing and now typing their final copies of their Book Awards, gosh we have some very creative minds 

here in the Jr Studio. Over the next two weeks students will begin their illustrations, then publish and then we will 

start reading their books to then vote for student choice, illustrations and teacher choice.  

We would like to finally welcome our new friends to the classroom. It has been a great process testing water to 

make sure the environment is safe and healthy for our fishy friends. Today was the day we say hello to Apple, Bobbi 

and John. Our studio was so excited to name our friends and we are looking forward to taking care of them. Here 

are some snaps of our friends and us watching the fish TV      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

John Bobbi 

Apple 



 

 

This years best customes: Alex, Evie, Alan, Gemma, Teddy, Carys & Jude. 

 

             

 

 

 


